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Kirk Allen

From: Kirk Allen <kirk@edgarcountywatchdogs.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2013 8:53 AM
To: 'Gary Henry'
Cc: john@heirloomvideography.net
Subject: Denied ANY hostility exists? 

He denied any hostility exists?   

Below is the email I received which I referenced in the hearing that most would agree is conflicting with what was stated 
by Mr. Isaf.   

My concern regarding the potential criminality that may be exposed in relation to Mr. Isaf sitting on the board was more 
of a concern for the witness’s rights.  If testimony established a criminal act I didn’t feel it would be fair for that witness 
to have the very person who would prosecute such a situation having first hand involvement.   

Although the statute is very clear on the make-up of the board, any one of those members can recuse themselves and 
then it follows a chain of elected officials to replace them.  Had any one of them stepped off the board for any reason the 
next replacement would have been the Treasure.  After that it would have been the Sheriff, etc.   

Kirk Allen 

 

 

From: Mark R. Isaf [mailto:statt@edgarcounty-il.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2012 10:07 AM 
To: Kirk Allen 
Subject: Re: Witness fee  

From what I have observed and from what I have been told, your interests and that of Mr. Kraft are adverse 
to mine if not hostile.  I accept this opposition as part of the job.  However, I don’t think a personal meeting 
would be productive.  You have every right to your opinion on the ambulance contract of 9 years ago as well as 
to advocate a contrary position to that of the County Board’s on this issue. I once again repeat that I will review 
any relevant information that you have on this topic to determine what impact it would have on the Board’s 
position.  Please feel free to email it to my attention if that is most convenient. 

 


